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Public events at the Hall
Feb 4:     7:00–8:00pm  Spirit of    
    Writing award winners read.

Feb 18:  6:30-8:00pm Glendale Creek 
    forum - first in a series. Next 
    meetings Mar 4 and Mar 18

Feb 20:  10:00am–3:00pm
    Library Book Sale

Mar 13:  9:00am–5:00pm
    Clinton Water Forum

Mar 16:  7:00pm–8:00pm Library Concert  
    with Heidi Muller & Bob Webb

Mar 17:  6:30pm–8:30pm St. Patrick theme  
    potluck/CPA membership meeting. 

Mar 19:  10:00am Celebrate Spring for   
       Pre-schoolers with Julie Pigott

Mar 20:  10:00am–3:00pm
    Library Book Sale

Mar 27:  9:00am-3:00pm Rummage Sale

Apr 3:    Spring Cleaning. Contact Sheila   
    Sebree for details and to volunteer

To volunteer for CPA committees: 
Building and Grounds - Phil Wright 

hobnob@whidbey.com

Hall Operations - Sheila Sebree 341-1651

Events - Carol Flax cflax@whidbey.net

Finance and Landscaping - Jack Lynch 

jackl@clintonwa.com

Membership - Sylvia Roehnelt SylviaR@Whidbey.com

Marketing - Elisa Miller elisam@whidbey.com

Red Cross Shelter - Sharon Collver-Horvath 

sharonco2002@yahoo.com

Recent Events
Generator Demo  In December we celebrated the completion of the Hall’s Generator project with 
an evening of lasagna, pizza, and some dessert treats. All were invited and we had a good turn-
out. Once the crowd had gathered, the main breaker was switched off to simulate a loss of power. 
Then with the generator fired up, hot food was served from the halls ovens and the social gather-
ing continued.

First All Member meeting and Potluck of 2010  January saw our first all member meeting since 
the election of new officers. The newly elected officers and Executive Committee were introduced. 
The chairpersons each gave a brief  description of their committees responsibilities and the goals. 
Sylvia, with the aid of a deck of cards, guided us through an evening of fun socializing. Good 
food, and great company.
 Everyone should plan on attending all of our member Meetings and Potlucks. 
Mark your calendars: 6:30 p.m.  March 17th, May 9th, Sept 15th, Nov 17th.

Upcoming Events
Clinton Water Forum  Save the date! Saturday March 13 for a fascinating day of presentations, 
workshops and a panel of local experts discussing water issues of particular concern to citizens of 
South Whidbey. There will also be an opportunity for about 20 attendees to go on a no-cost ex-
pedition on Saturday April 24 from Clinton pier aboard the SEA program vessel Indigo. Watch for 
more information – coming soon. Volunteers are needed to help with set-up, greeting attendees 
and clean-up. Contact Carol at cflax@whidbey.net or 341-1614.

Rummage Sale  Saturday March 27, Sara Benum and Barb Schiltz will be the team leaders for 
this CPA fundraiser. Save your gently used items and deliver them to the Hall Mon 3/22 - Fri 3/26 
(hours TBA). This is always a fun event. To volunteer and help our coordinators, contact Sara at 
341-4614,  Sbenum@whidbey.com or Barb at 341-1980, nutrbarb@gmail.com.

Glendale Creek - The Story of a Stream  A series of talks and discussions about the history, 
functioning and future of the stream and needed road repairs. Every other Thursday beginning 
February 18, 6:30-8 pm at Clinton Community Hall. Presented by Island County Public Works 
and others. More info to come.

Grants
We received a second grant from the Whidbey Island Garden Tour - Thank you!  
Thanks to Whidbey Telecom for providing us with free WIFI (now available for all events)!
The Clinton Water Forum received a Puget Sound Partnership ECONet Block Grant and Puget 
Sound Starts Here Grant. Thanks to the Partnership!
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Clinton Progressive Association Board: Elisa Miller, president <elisam@whidbey.com>; Cindy Patereau, vice president, treasurer    
<cynthiap@whidbey.com>; Carol Flax, secretary <cflax@whidbey.net>; Sheila Sebree <sheilasebree@whidbey.com>; 
Phil Wright <hobnob@whidbey.com>; Bob  Brunjes <foitwood@whidbey.com>, Gloria Chou <gfcc@whidbey.com>


